Special City Commission Meeting January 11, 2022 Video link can be found <u>here</u>:

All Commissioners, Mayor and Vice-Mayor were present.

The purpose of this meeting was to review the minor changes that were made to the redistricting map (Scenario 5) that was agreed to at the previous workshop. Two versions of Scenario 5 (2 and 3) were created following the December 15 workshop. Version 3 (shown below) was created after receiving two Commissioner's comments and after correcting the total population count slightly (to 30,253 from 30,515).

Discussion centered on the fact that as the city grows to the west all the zones will have to change to accommodate the requirement of the City Charter that the population of each of the four districts must be withing 5% of each other.

There were a few small neighborhoods, particularly around Mission Road that requested being changed via comments sent to the City Manager, but all Commissioners agreed that they would approve that amended map of Scenario 5 – Version 3 at the next Commission meeting scheduled for January 25, 2022.

The first public hearing on redistricting will be February 8, 2022, followed by the first reading of the ordinance on March 8, 2022, and a public hearing and final vote on March 26, 2022.

aring and final vote on March 26, 2022.

